
To: Town of Haymarket Mayor and Town Council 

From: Pankaj Singla 

Re: Planning Commission  

 

I am writing to express my interest in serving another 4-year term beginning July 1, 

2024 ending June 30, 2024.  on the Planning Commission for the Town of Haymarket. 

 

I have been honored to serve on the Planning Commission for almost a year, and I have 

thoroughly enjoyed contributing to the development and growth of our community. 

During my time on the commission, I have gained valuable experience in urban 

planning, zoning regulations, and community development. 

 

As I reflect on my service, I am excited at the prospect of continuing to work with the 

commission and the town to address the evolving needs of Haymarket. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pankaj Singla 


